



Erik Edoff
SUPERINTENDENT

Amy Gole DIRECTOR FOR PANKOW CENTER

Christine Sampier ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR FOR PANKOW CENTER

February 29, 2024

Dear Parent(s):

We are well into the 2nd Semester of the 2023-2024 school year and would like to take this opportunity to invite you to Parent-Teacher Conferences at the Frederick V. Pankow Center on **March 7, 2024**.

These conferences provide an excellent opportunity for us to discuss your child's progress and academic journey. We believe that a strong partnership between teachers and parents is essential for the success of our students. Our conferences this year will be held in-person at the Pankow Center with your student's teacher(s), below is the conference schedule.

3/7/24 (Thursday)	
In-Person, Afternoon	12:00 – 2:30 pm
In-Person, Evening	5:00 – 8:00 pm

In the event that you cannot attend parent conferences, please do not hesitate to reach out to your student's teacher(s) to get an update on their progress via email. Below is a link to our staff directory.

https://www.lc-ps.org/schools/hs/pankow-center/our-staff/

Sincerely,

Amy Gole

amy Hole

Director for Pankow Center

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: It is the policy of L'Anse Creuse Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, gender, age, disability, height, weight or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment. Inquiries related to nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Civil Rights Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, L'Anse Creuse Public Schools, Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative Offices, 24076 F. V. Pankow Blvd., Clinton Twp., MI 48036, (586) 783-6300. Nondiscrimination inquiries related to disability should be directed to: Section 504 Coordinator, Director for Special Education, (586) 783-6300.

24600 F.V. PANKOW BLVD. CLINTON TWP, MI 48036 586.783.6570 586-783.6577 FAX WWW.LC-PS.ORG